Rafi Miah

Dear Enya,

Having inspected the drawings for the above applications at 35 John Street we have no objection to raise. However,
we would advise caution on replacement of the basement door onto the lightwell. It is simply stated that it is not
historic but that may not be the case, a proper inspection by the conservation officer and/or photographs should be
submitted prior to approval.

Owen Ward
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